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2 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we are now part way through this half term, Year 7 will start to receive homework commencing this week. This 
will be set by all teachers through Bromcom which your child is able to check on their laptop and you are able to 
access via MCAS.  If you have still not logged in or require a new password, please contact digitalsupport@hswv.co.uk 
 
If your child would find it easier to complete their homework in school with support from staff, please encourage 
them to attend homework clubs. Details of these can be found on the school’s website here:  Extra Curricular 
Timetable  
 
Could you please ensure your child is aware of how much they can spend in school on Catering, so they do not go 
over budget. You can monitor this closely on ParentPay. We would appreciate any debt being cleared as soon as 
possible.  
 
We are receiving record levels of items being brought into school to distribute to students. We do not have the 
capacity to distribute these as their Primary school may have done. These items will remain in Reception for your 
child to collect during their break or at lunchtimes.  
 
I appreciate that a new school is quite a big change, but I hope your child is enjoying their time with us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
MS J PARKER 
HEAD OF LOWER SCHOOL/ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER 
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